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NOTICE

DTP (desk-top-publishing) and laser printers have
allowed Cormorant to change its print face, format
and size. It is hoped the new appearance will be
received with approval. Contributers should now
ignore earlier issues of Cormorant when setting out
their manuscripts before submission.

Cormorant has gone through several changes since
1976, in its slow evolution from a bulletin of the
Southern African Seabird Group, to an

international  journal of marine ornithology,
accepting papers on scabirds from the whole world.
However, no more changes are planned, at least for
a long time.

I welcome the new members of the Editorial
Board, whose combined expertise will help
Cormorant “go global”,

J. Cooper



